INVITATION

The Filipino SDG Action Hour: Kamustahan Para sa Mabuting Kinabukasan

02 September 2022 at 5:30 - 6:30 PM via Zoom and Facebook and YouTube
Livestream

Future Earth Philippines (FEP), a multi-sectoral and transdisciplinary endeavor that seeks to
strengthen the country's sustainability and resilience through science-based solutions, will
be conducting a series of Sustainable Development Goals (SDG) virtual discussions or The
Filipino SDG Action Hour: Kamustahan Para sa Mabuting Kinabukasan. The first discussion
will be on 02 September 2022 at 5:30 - 6:30 PM via Zoom and Facebook and YouTube
Livestream.

The discussions aim to 1) communicate important SDG focused ideas; 2) initiate
conversations on futures thinking, human-centered, and local problem solving; 3) guide
problem solving and knowledge-into-action; and 4) collaborate with LGUs, universities and
Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) to solve the problems within their communities.

With this, may we invite you and your colleagues to attend this activity? You may register at

https://bit.ly/FEPSDGActionHour.

You may also watch the live broadcast on the following Facebook pages:

https://www.facebook.com/nastphl and https://www.facebook.com/futureearthph.

Thank you and stay safe.
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